
New Hire Worcester Jobs Fund 
The CMWIB, which serves as the Administrative home for the Worcester Jobs Fund, is 
pleased to announce the hiring of Ms. Kelsey Lamoureux as the Worcester Jobs Fund 
director. The Selection process was led by the City of Worcester’s Executive Office of 
Economic Development and included input from the CMWIB, Workforce Central Career 
Center, and the Worcester Jobs fund oversight committee chairperson, Leonard Cooper. 
Jeffrey Turgeon the CMWIB’s Executive Director, says, “We are very happy to have 
Kelsey on board, she brings a wealth of experience and a strong range of talents to this 
important project.” Kelsey has experience in Workforce development both domestically 
and abroad, having previously worked as a Special Projects Coordinator for the 
Worcester Community Action Council and as a youth development volunteer with the 
Peace Corps in Morocco. She is from Auburn, Massachusetts and now resides in 
Worcester. 

Kelsey can be reached at, 

 (508)373-7641 
LamoureuxK@worcesterma.gov 

mailto:rossl@workforcecentralma.org
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